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Humane (& Sane) RC Bishops in Africa

Michael Sean Winters   |  Feb. 25, 2014  Distinctly Catholic 

This editorial in "Southern Cross [1]," a journal affiliated with the South African Catholic Bishops, makes the 
case against these discriminatory anti-gay laws being passed in Uganda and Nigeria. Let's hope other Catholic 
bishops will be equally outspoken. 
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